



Issue No.4 | January/Feburary 2023

Jan/Feb. 2023 Newsletter Principal's Message

The second semester is successfully under way, and it is time to start thinking about summer school. There are several options for middle grade students for academic activities thissummer. For K-8 students, SUSD is offering a free summer academic enrichment program from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM, Mondays through Thursdays, from June 5-June 29, 2023, at Wrightson Ridge School. The K-8th Grade Summer Enrichment Program tuition is paid this year throughfunds received from the ESSER III grant.

The robust summer program includes focused literacy and math instruction, as well as various enrichment opportunities in science, art, movement, and social-emotional learning. Small class sizes and District infectious illness protocols will be followed. The registration can be completed at https://susd30.us/families/summer-school/.

For 8th grade students who will be moving on to their freshman year at Sahuarita High School or Walden Grove High School, SUSD will offer high school summer school options. Please visit the link above for more information in the coming weeks. High school summer school information was not available at the time of this newsletter publication.

I wish everyone a safe, healthy, and restful Rodeo Break! Take good care and don't forget to Growl!



-Mrs. Silman Principal

Featured Articles



Ms. McKay, Ryler Hinkle, Mrs. Silman

January Leader In Character

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

<u>January</u> Raiden Leal

Evolet Nolen

Amirah Kharroub

Eliseo Riesgo

Liam Morgan

Jose Soto Rivera

Abraham Flores

Liam Montgomery

Julian Sainz Duarte

Porter Egbert

Logan Yovino

Ehren Raasch

<u>Feburary</u>

Viana Robles

Santiago Sarabia Gonzalez

Ayden Grey

JJ Riley

Luna Rivera

Rhiannon Mahoney

Dominic Recinos

Ava McDuffy

Brandon Carroll

Sophia Agundez Diaz

Alex Burrola (8th)

Lily Kern

Jacob Silva

Kloe Morgan

Pearl Kneup

Megan Dale





























Student life



Phone: 520-625-3502

Mrs. Stephanie Silman, Principal, Ext. 1402

Ms. Nicole McKay Asst. Principal, Ext. 1403

Mrs. Nikki DeSouza, School Counselor, Ext. 1405

Ms. Isabel Correll, Attendance/Registrar, Ext. 1407

Ms. Sandy Chavez, Health Assistant, Ext. 1409

Front Office, Ext. 1400



If you have any questions regarding the free & reduced meal applications, please feel free to contact: Kristina Martin at 520-625-3502 ext. 1167 or kristina.martin@sahuarita.net.



Join Us On



